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             Contact Phone# (406)876-4086 

Eugene Sara Detachment 
Marine Corps League 

        Greetings, Members & friends 
of the Marine Corps League, 
Another month has gone by and 
we haven't been very busy. The 
patio party at Jim Borners house 
turned out pretty good. We had 
about 14 people.   
 As a lot of you know, Mr. Bill 

Kennedy is leaving the County Commissioners 
office. I am sorry to see him go for he has always 
been a great supporter of the Marine Corps 
league, but he did say that he will continue to 
support us.                                                             
 As you know our next patio party is at 
Dennis Sitzler's house on the 20th of August at 
noon. please RSVP Dennis ASAP (h 252 4416) 
(c 860 2887).     
 We need to make the decision on the Ma-
rine Corps ball before it gets too late, plan on dis-
cussing this further at our next meeting.  
Semper Fi                                                                                                                                              
Joe R Aguilar (406)876-4530.                           
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Senior Vice Commandant Report: 

   Marines, 
 We had another good turn 
out for Jim Borners patio party. 
Our good friend, Bill Kennedy was 
there and many of our regular 
members. The ribs delicious and 
the other food was great. OOO-
RAH! To the great cooks. Upcom-
ing patio party info for Dennis Sitz-
lers Patio Party on the 20th of Au-

gust at noon is on the upcoming events page.  
Remember that the Seniors day is coming at the 
fair, as well as the veterans day at the end of fair 
week. Sorry I donôt have more information on ei-
ther of those at print time. 
 Semper Fi 
Tim Bender 
(406)697-5968 
 tim.mtlonegunman@gmail.com  

Jr. Vice Commandant Report: 

 We need to boost our membership. 
Donôt forget I have a patio party 
coming up in August on the 20th, at 
1200hrs (Noon civilian time).                                                   

From you Sr Vice  Dennis Sitzler 

   Nothing else to report 

       Chaplains Report: 

   Semper Fi & God Bless all.                            

         This letter is very im-
portant to me                                                                     
and should also be to you. 
Charles Doolittle, a devout 
Christian is going in for sur-
gery on Friday the 29th of Ju-
ly. I realize you won't get your 

newsletter by then, but I ask all for your prayers 
for Charles. Many might not have known him, 
but you can take my word that he is a great 
man, Marine, and Christian. Charles and Barb, 
you know where I stand when it comes to you 
both. He has been a beacon of light to me ever 
since our first conversation. You might ask, the 
Chaplain sure wrote a lot about him? Well, all I 
can say is he's a man that deserves the atten-
tion for he gives most of his attention to the 
"LORD". 
 Tiny Metcalfs daughter will be going to 
Seattle in September for some tests. Becky I'm 
sure will be looking for a good outcome. I know 
my prayers will be with her and all of you also 
"Please." Other than that, trying to get more 
Marines interested in the league to help carry 
the load.       

May God bless you all.                                    
Jim Borner, Chaplain  (406)850-1802                             
jimborner@gmail.com 
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